
    NOTICE OF NOT MEASUREMENT
CANCELLATION SENSITIVE

MIL-STD-1789A (USAF)
NOTICE 2
21 JULY 2000
SUPERSEDING
NOTICE 1
19 JULY 1989

MILITARY STANDARD

SOUND PRESSURE LEVELS IN AIRCRAFT

MIL-STD-1789A(USAF), dated 19 July 1989, is hereby canceled.  Future
acquisitions should refer to MIL-STD-1474, Noise Limits.

(Copies are available from the Standardization Document Order Desk, 700 Robbins
Avenue, Building 4D, Philadelphia PA  19111-5094.)

Custodians: Preparing activity:
  Air Force – 11   Air Force – 11

(Project No. 15GP-F002)

AMSC N/A FSC 15GP

DISTRIBUTION STATEMENT D.  Distribution authorized to the Department of Defense
and DoD contractors only; contains critical technology (15 April 1986).  Other requests
shall be referred to ASC/ENOI, Bldg 560, 2530 Loop Road West, Wright-Patterson AFB
OH  45433-7101.
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